The following is a sample letter the Winnipeg team developed for contacting professional referral sources.  

Print on Beginning Experience letterhead (order from the International Ministry Center)

3 Isleview Place

Winnipeg, Manitoba

R3T 5X1

Psychologist Association

Dear Doctor,
We would like to introduce you to the Beginning Experience program.  We are a non profit, peer support organization for widowed, separated and divorced persons.  

The organization was founded in 1973 and now operates internationally.  We have been providing support in Winnipeg since 1982.  Our program offers three 10-week sessions and three weekend retreats annually.

The purpose of our program is to provide a safe environment for people to work through feelings of pain and grief following the loss of a relationship. 

Many of our referrals come through counselors, medical professionals, church organizations, and the E.A.P. program.  We would like to offer our program as a resource for your practice.  Enclosed is our brochure for your review.

Please contact us at (204)275-3090 for further information and brochures.

Respectfully yours,
Gisele Daudet
Levels Coordinator
Beginning Experience
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